
January 31, 2022 

To the Chairman of the Committee on Federal and State Affairs, 

 As the great, great niece of Susan B. Anthony, I am writing this letter to you in support of 

the SB 179. What an honor it would be for our family to have her recognized in Kansas where it 

all began.    

 Thank you, Senator Pittman, for your help with this bill as well as your work as a senator 

for our country. 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Bryan 

(daughter of Bess Anthony) 

(granddaughter of Dan Anthony III) 

(great granddaughter of Dan Anthony II who was brother of SBA) 


